
 

 

Notice: GAS DAY CHANGES Effective April 1 
 

March 30, 2016 
 
 
 
As many of you are aware, there will be changes to the gas day cycles effective April 1. These changes 
are in accordance with FERC guidelines.  
 
The following table summarizes the new cycles and their respective nomination deadlines. Note the 
times are in Pacific Standard Time (PST).  
 

 
 
In order to update WINS with the new cycles and timelines, there will be outage on Thursday, March 31 
at 8PM to Friday, April 1 at 2AM PST.  
 
 
Following the outage, if users encounter any problems or errors, please call the Fortis HelpDesk 
immediately at 1-844-322-4455. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
 
Thank you 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 
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